Buttertield to consolidate Governors
Square and Camana Bay Banking
Centres

Apr 12 2022

George Town, Cayman Islands—12 April 2022: Butterfield Bank (Cayman) Limited (“Butterfield”) announced it will consolidate its
Camana Bay and Governors Square operations, with plans to expand the physical footprint of the Camana Bay Banking Centre. The
Governors Square Banking Centre, which is currently closed, will now not reopen.

Mike McWatt, Managing Director of Butterfield in Cayman, said, “With growth at Camana Bay, we have made a strategic decision to
focus on and expand our presence there to benefit clients. Staff previously at Governors Square have already been redeployed and

we will be increasing our client service team at our Camana Bay Banking Centre.”

Camana Bay offers a full suite of banking services, in addition to designated meeting spaces for appointments with the investment,
corporate banking, lending and trust teams.
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